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As a resident of the Hawkesbury since 2013 and having to cross Windsor Bridge during peak 
hour most days, I can see no benefit in replacing the current Windsor Bridge given the RMS has 
stated that it can be maintained with relatively little cost. I strongly support the CAWB stance that 
the only real solution for Windsor is a bypass as this will allow heritage to be maintained whilst 
also alleviating the traffic issues and even potentially providing a route across the river during 
times of flooding if it has higher feeder roads, which the current bridge and any replacement does 
not/will not have. 


